
8. Resolution on Wildlife College for French-speaking Africa 
Whereas the need for training Game Department and National Parks Services personnel in the developing nations is 

widely recognised, whereas such training facilities have been established in East Africa at the College of African Wild Life 
Management for English-speaking countries and whereas such training facilities are not yet available to the French-
speaking areas of tropical Africa, the 8th General Assembly of IUCN meeting at Nairobi in 1963 recommends that a 
College for African Wild Life Management be established to cater for French-speaking peoples, and urges governments, 
regional and private organisations to assist in attaining this objective without delay. 
 


